Stephanie Hesford

From:

Belinda Dickenson dickenson belinda@googlemail.com

Sent:

Thursday, 11 June 2015 10:54 AM

To:

Stephanie Hesford

Subject:

Greyhound racing

Dear Stephanie Hesford,

Animals are amazing, beautiful, vulnerable creatures who do not deserve to be mistreated. In this day and age when when we are supposed to be developed, intelligent beings, I find it hard to comprehend how anyone can use man's best friend for their own amusement and then kill them once they're no longer useful. Equally, I think it is barbaric to use a live animal to encourage dogs to chase after it. Can you imagine how terrified the animal must be? I know it happens in nature but that is not at the hands of greedy, selfish humans and we have no right to do this.

Please help it stop.

Sincerely,

Belinda Dickenson

Lindisfarne, TAS 7015

dickenson.belinda@googlemail.com